Sun Coast Osteopathic Foum

Creating a Healthier Community

March 29, 2013

Mr. William Uhler
P.O. Box 231
Indian Rocks Beach, FI. 33785

Dear Mr. Uhler,

Thank you very much for your recent gift of $500.00 to support the Sun Coast Osteopathic Foundation’s
Saturday in the Park with Mom Sun Coast Family Health Fest.

The Sun Coast Osteopathic Foundation, formerly named Sun Coast Hospital Foundation, is an independent,
501(c)3 public organization with a mission to improve the health and quality of life in Largo and
surrounding mid-Pinellas County, Florida. Our emphasis on health education, disease prevention, research,
and service is consistent with our Osteopathic heritage, which took root at Sun Coast Hospital in Largo half
a century ago.

Our community-based programs like Saturday in the Park with Mom are making an important difference in
our continued commitment to caring for our community. Your support of our efforts is greatly appreciated.

Please contact us at 727-483-0661 if you have any additional questions.
Thank you again for your generosity.
Sincerely,

P

Greg Ward, Executive Director
Sun Coast Osteopathic Foundation

Enclosure: Tax Receipt for Donation
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